Village of Hillman
Post Office Box 96
24220 Veterans Memorial Highway

Hillman, Michigan 49746

Phone: (989) 742-4751 or 742-4641 ¢ FAX: (989) 742-4947

VILLAGE OF HILLMAN NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR MICHIGAN COMMUNITY
DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT (CDBG) FUNDING FOR NEW SORCE WELL
CONSTRUCTION

The Village of Hillman will conduct a public hearing on May 20, 2025 at 6:00 PM at Hillman

Community Center at 24220 Veterans Memorial Highway, Hillman, Michigan for the
purpose of affording citizens an opportunity to examine and submit comments on the
proposed application for a CDBG grant.

The Village of Hillman proposes to request $1,000,000 in CDBG funds for construction of a
new source production well to increase water system quality and reliability, with additional

Village match of $110,000 for new source well construction. Project funds to benefit 63.0%
low to moderate income persons as determined by census data provided by the U.S.
Department of Housing and Urban Development. Zero persons will be displaced as a result
of the proposed activities.

Further information, including a copy of Village of Hillman’s Community Development Plan
and CDBG application is available for review. To inspect the documents, please contact

Dave Post at the Hillman Village office. Comments may be submitted in writing through
May 19 or made in person at the public hearing.

Citizen views and comments on the proposed application are welcome.
Village of Hillman

Ann Williams, Hillman Village Clerk



